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Dear Parents,

Greetings!

As part of our ongoing commitment to fostering a collaborative learning

environment, we are excited to announce the first-ever Student-Led Conference

(SLC) at Delhi Public School Gurugram 67A.

The student-led conference is a critical part of the learning process, letting students

engage in deeper self-reflection. It’s a chance for students of all grade levels to

conduct a meeting with their family members and teachers during which time they

share a portfolio of their work. This opportunity helps students take ownership of

their learning, reflect upon big ideas, and hone their presentation skills.

During the conference, your ward will guide you through their academic

accomplishments, share examples of their work, and discuss their strengths and

areas for growth. This format promotes self-reflection and encourages students to

set meaningful goals and take responsibility for their own learning.

SLC benefits the students in multiple ways such as self-reflection, improving

communication skills, confidence, self-esteem and motivation, problem-solving skills,

improved creativity and they take ownership of learning.

We look forward to your active participation in the Student-Led Conference (SLC)

and the opportunity for meaningful discussions about your ward's academic journey.

Stay tuned to learn more about our Student Led Conferences (SLC).

Warm Regards,

Sangeeta Dhamija

Principal


